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To:

Supplier of Structures Engineering Software

Subject:  
Boeing Request For Information (RFI)  

COMMON STRUCTURES WORKSTATION (CSW)

[image: image2.wmf]Attachment:
A)
Design Requirements and Objectives (DR&O) for CSW

B) Boeing Computing Infrastructure

C) Questionaire

The Boeing Company, Structures Engineering, requests information regarding software system design and development you may have in-house or are capable of developing in the near to long term.

The information will be used to produce a business plan for developing a Boeing-Wide Common Structures Workstation (CSW). CSW is a structural engineering application software that runs on Boeing’s computing infrastructure.
Our objectives in this RFI activity are to:

· obtain an approximate cost for a future CSW system;

· gain an understanding of new technology directions that may influence the development of a CSW system;

· gain information for a make/buy decision;

· understand supplier’s implementation processes and procedures;

· understand supplier’s maintenance and support processes for Commercial Off The Shelf (COTS) and customized code;

· gain knowledge for the development of a Request for Proposal (RFP) specification;

· develop a short supplier list for an RFP.

After reviewing the requirements outlined in Attachments A and B, please complete the questionaire provided as Attachment C.  Many of  the references in Section 4.5.1 of the DR&O are Boeing Proprietary documents and will not be available for review at this time.  In the event, we proceed with an RFP, these documents may be released, as needed, upon completion of a Proprietary Information Agreement.

Questions/Clarifications

If you have questions or seek clarification on any of our requirements, please submit them to the undersigned no later than Friday, July 7, 2000.

Proprietary Information

Please note that we are also considering a Boeing internal solution.  Therefore, we request that you do not send proprietary information in response to this Request For Information.

Submittal Instructions

Responses are due Friday, August 4, 2000.

Submit your email response to the following address.

patricia.a.jaeckel@boeing.com


No Obligation

This RFI does not obligate Boeing to issue a Request for Proposal, a Purchase Contract, or to pay any costs incurred in responding to the RFI, even if such costs result from actions requested by Boeing.

Your response is appreciated.  The information you provide will help us to determine our next steps.  Feel free to contact me anytime during the RFI process.

Patricia A. Jaeckel

Supplier Management & Procurement

(425) 965-0246

(425)  234-1211 (FAX)

patricia.a.jaeckel@boeing.com
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